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February 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students and Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the last few weeks of lessons in school we would like to outline the arrangements 
for the mock exams in March and the main A Level exam season. 
 
Year 13 Mock Examinations 

All students have now received their personalised exam timetables for the mock exams in March.  
Written exams start at 9.00 am and 1.30 pm and it is important that students arrive in good time for 
all exams. 
   
Lessons for Year 13 students are suspended from Monday 11th March to Friday 15th March 2019. 
Teaching staff will be available during this period during normal timetabled lessons if students need 
help and support.   
 
Lessons for Year 13 will resume on Monday 18th March.   
 
A Level Examination Period 

The main written exam season starts on Monday 13th May, with creative and practical subjects 
completing their exams earlier.  Statements of entry and exam timetables have recently been 
distributed. The last day of formal lessons for Year 13 is Friday 10th May, after which students will 
commence their study leave period.  There will be no compulsory lessons or revision sessions after 
this date but students may arrange to see teachers individually.  Teaching staff will be available 
during normal timetabled lessons if students need help and support.   
 

The Sixth Form building will be open and available for private study for all students from 7.30 am to 
6.00 pm each day and students are welcome to use the refectory facilities if they wish. The dress 
code remains in place during all exams and students must continue to wear their identity lanyards 
at all times whilst on the school premises.  Students must sign in/out at Reception each time they 
enter and leave the Sixth Form building. 
 
We have a number of support mechanisms in place to help and support students.  Please contact 
us if you have any concerns. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Miss H Eckhardt 
Director of Sixth Form 
 


